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To,
Shri P.K. Purwar,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.L. Mathur Lane, Janpath,

New Delhi-110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Non-payment of salary for the month of July, 2020 — requesting to allot funds without further
delay - reg.

We wish to draw your kind attention to the subject mentioned above.

It is already 19th of August today, but the salary of the employees for the month of July, 2020, has not yet
been paid. So far, the Corporate Office has not allotted funds to the circles, for the payment of July salary,
which should have been paid on 31st July, 2020 itself. It has become a sorry state of affairs in BSNL that,
every month, the salary is not paid on the due date, but paid only when call is given for some agitational
programme, demanding payment of salary.

It is pertinent to mention here that, BSNLEU has organised demonstrations on 21st May, 2020 and has also
organised dharnas on 26.06.2020. In both the agitational programmes, payment of salary on the due date
was an important demand. Further, the All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB) has also organised
black-flag demonstrations on 16th July, 2020, in which payment of salary on the due date, was a prominent
demand.

It is a matter of deep concern that, even though many agitations are organised on this issue, the
Management is remaining indifferent. It continues to be insensitive to the sufferings of the employees,
especially the lower level employees and is not taking steps to ensure payment of salary on the due date.

We wish to inform that, the employees will be compelled to take recourse to serious forms of agitations in
the days to come, if the Management does not change it’s mindset. In view of the foregoing, we urge upon
you to kindly take immediate steps for the payment salary for the month of July, 2020, without any further
delay.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

[P. Abhimanyul]
General Secretary

Copy to: (1) Shri Tej Bahadur, Regional Labour Commissioner(C), Jeevan Deep Building, Parliament Street, New Delhi-110 001.
(2) Shri Anshu Prakash, Secretary, (Telecom), Department of Telecom, Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi- 110 001
(3) Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001
(4) Shri S.K. Gupta, Director (Finance), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi — 110001
(5) Shri A.M. Gupta, Sr.GM(SR), BSNL CO., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001



